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COMMONWEALTH OF K F N Ti l C. K Y

D EPARTM ENT O F 'H EALTH
275 EAST M AIN STREET
FR ANKFORT, KENTUCKY

# August 20, 1963
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3. L. Earless, Acting Chief
State Agreements Branch
Division of Radiation Protection Standards
U. S. Atomic Energy Comnission
Washington 25, D. C.

In reply to your letter of August 15, 1963, there has been no
anena ent to Kentucky License No.16-IISF-1 issued to Unclear
Engineering Company Incorporated. You routinely receive copies
of all licenses and amenawnts that are issued in the Common-
vealth.

It was a pleasure talking to you on the phone October 20, 1963, and
I am 1 coking forward to meeting you at the orientation class in
September. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us.

Very t::.117 yours,
\

, h .'a r

hloy J. Wilcox -

Director of Radiological Health
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